
Please introduce into law a bill requiring a 10 cent (or higher) deposit on all drink containers. This 
would reduce litter and increase recycling. 
 
I fail to see why there is any argument against this. The argument about cost is ridiculous as you get 
your money back when you return the container. 
 
 
Iain Jenkins 
 


